
Recognition of foreign arbitral awards in Estonia

NJORD partner Triinu Hiob writes in the reputable Kluwer Arbitration Blog about
the recognition of foreign arbitral awards in Estonia. Estonia has demonstrated
itself to be an arbitration friendly country. Public policy that is a ground for the
non-recognition of a foreign arbitral award under the New York Convention is
interpreted narrowly by Estonian courts.

Triinu Hiob’s post can be read  here.

http://arbitrationblog.kluwerarbitration.com/2021/10/09/estonia-public-policy-must-be-interpreted-narrowly/
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